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 26th March  2025   

 

 

FAO: Y4 Parents 

 

 

Dear parents/carers,   

  

As you are aware, since COVID we have been using the Family well-being grounds to release 

our Y4 children at the end of the day. 

 

Unfortunately, we are no longer able to use that exit.  

 

Therefore, after the Easter break, Y4 children will exit from the late door at 3.15pm. (This is 

the first door on to the playground, facing the bike storage) 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause. 

 

Thank you for all your support. 

  

Kind regards,   

  

Tracy Webley   

  

Headteacher  

  

   

  
  

                                                 

  

  

  

  

     


